Owens, Karen

From: Susan McNeill <susanmcneill6@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 2:19 PM

To: Skomorucha, Karen Subject: Thank you so much!

Dear Karen,

Thank you so much for the wonderful children's books! Cheryl Wood in our office told me you had dropped them off. They are so useful right now – we are working on several children's projects, and never seem to have enough books for the younger kids.

Please visit http://SuccessWontWait.org to see what kinds of programs we are working on, some of our completed projects, and more. Thank you again!

Susan McNeill
SUCCESS WON'T WAIT, INC.
A 501c3 non-profit literacy organization
http://SuccessWontwait.org
302-388-966